From: O'Shea, Bridget 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 10:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rodriguez, Gabriel; Clay, Shaunta; O'Shea, Bridget
Subject: Reporting Attendance? 

Hi,

My name is Bridget O’Shea, the Compliance Manager with the Department of Procurement Services. On November 3rd and November 4th, my Staff: Shaunta Clay and Gabriel Rodriguez and I attended a Davis Bacon Training. While I’m unsure of the process in reporting our attendance to your Department, I did want to provide you with the proper notification. Please let me know if anything additional is needed from my Staff or I re: this training. 

The Training was held at: Embassy Suites Chicago Downtown
600 North State Street
Chicago, Illinois 60654

Hosted by: LCP Tracker 

Dates: 11/3/16 - 11/4/16

In Attendance: Shaunta Clay (Compliance Officer), Gabriel Rodriguez (Sr. Compliance Officer) and Bridget O’Shea (Manager of Compliance) 

Training Topic: Davis Bacon (Make Davis-Bacon Work for You)

Thanks,

Bridget 

Bridget O'Shea
Manager of Compliance
City of Chicago, Department of Procurement Services
